
 

   

 
                 

  
 

 

 

Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,              

 

As we approach the end of another year at school, we would like to take this opportunity to 

thank you all for your continued support and involvement in our school community. It has 

been a pleasure to see your children grow and thrive throughout the year. 

 

We would also like to express our sincere gratitude to Mr. Wright and the amazing staff, who 

have worked tirelessly to provide the best possible education and care for our pupils. They 

have shown dedication, creativity, and resilience throughout the year, and have gone 

above and beyond to make learning fun and meaningful for every child.  We have a few 

staff members leaving us at the end of this term as well as those earlier in the year.  It has 

been sad to see them leave however we thank them for their hard work within school and 

wish them all the best in the future. 

 

The school continues to thrive and what comes out is that there is a real sense of pride in the 

school. The children enjoy attending and make good progress; this is further evidenced by a 

superb set of SAT results and National Assessments across the school. Our combined Reading, 

Writing, and Maths have increased since last year and shows that the children have made 

good progress. 

 

Our final goodbye goes to our Year 6 pupils who will shortly be leaving us for their next step 

in their educational journey. They have put in a lot of hard work and should be proud of what 

they have achieved - they have been excellent role models for the younger children and 

will be greatly missed. They have impressed with their creativity and talent, most recently in 

their Leavers Play ‘The School-O-Vision Song Contest’, which was a joy to watch.  We are 

confident that they will continue to shine in their new secondary schools and we wish them 

all the best as they take this next exciting step. 

 

The new school year will trigger the next phase of the school strategic development plan, 

building on the firm foundations now in place.  One example of positive change to come in 

the autumn will be a big improvement in how children complete their homework and a focus 

on developing children’s oracy across the curriculum, positively impacting children’s use of 

language, vocabulary, and social interactions.  

 

Finally, it remains to say have a fantastic summer break and we look forward to welcoming 

you back in September.  

 

Best wishes 

 

 
 

Mrs Emma Scorer 

Chair of Governors 


